Email content for XMP meetings
Subject: You’re Invited!  AIChE Columbia Valley Meeting on Pumps Research in the Pacific Northwest

Meeting details: 6:30 – 7:30 pm September 19th  |  Richland Public Library 
955 Northgate Dr, Richland, WA
The Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance (NEEA) is exploring a program intended to make it easier for pump owners and operators to identify and scope efficient pump systems, decreasing the cost of system operations. 
The research phase is happening right now, and we’d like you to participate. Sarah Widder, of Cadeo, will be presenting more information about the pumps research effort and how you can get involved at the September AIChE Columbia Valley meeting.  A flyer is attached and dinner will be provided.  Please share this flyer and invitation with your membership and encourage them to join us!   
Feel free to follow up with Sarah Widder swidder@cadeogroup.com or myself if you have any questions. 
Thank you!
Sarah
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